ACADEMIC FREEDOM AWARD

TO:  

Faculty at the University of Nebraska-Lincoln

FROM:
James A. Lake Academic Freedom Award Committee of the UNL Faculty Senate



Aleidine Moeller



John Fech



John Bender

RE:

Nominations for the James A. Lake Academic Freedom Award

The members of the James A. Lake Academic Freedom Award Committee are now soliciting nominations for the Award.

The James A. Lake Award, established in 1980 and supported by a generous contribution by former Regent Ed Schwartzkopf, is awarded by the UNL Faculty Senate based on recommendation by the Committee.  It recognizes an individual “for helping preserve the most basic freedom of all, the freedom to seek and communicate the truth.”

The Committee forwards to the Faculty Senate its recommendation drawn from the nominations submitted each year.  The Senate then votes on the recommendation.  The awardee is honored in ceremonies in a spring meeting of the Faculty Senate and is asked to address the Senate.  To ensure that the principles of academic freedom are remembered in decision making at UNL, the awardee’s name will be etched along with those of previous recipients on a permanent plaque in the Conference Room of UNL’s Chancellor.

Material required for nomination, eligibility rules and assessment criteria are listed on the form attached to this letter.  To recommend a candidate for consideration for the Lake Award, please complete the required information and submit it electronically to Professor Ali Moeller at amoeller2@unl.edu no later than FRIDAY, MARCH 9TH.

If you have any questions, please contact members of the committee:

Professor Aleidine Moeller, Teaching, Learning & Teacher Education, 472-2024 or amoeller2@unl.edu
Professor John Fech, Southeast Research & Extension Center, 402-444-7804, jfech1@unl.edu
Professor John Bender, College of Journalism & Mass Communications, jbender1@unl.edu
